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Ro ta ra c t  C lub  o f  Bo s s i er  Pa r i sh  

Co m m uni t y  Co l l eg e  

A new Rotaract Club has been born at 
BPCC.  Thanks to the encouragement of 

Chancellor Dr. Rick Bateman, faculty 

sponsor Kelly McDade and staff sponsor 

Tiffany Sandifer are up and running along-

side a great group of students. 

A Rotary Foundation alumnus, Kelly was a 

Group Study Exchange team member  to 
Thailand several years ago.  Tiffany is no 

stranger to Rotaract as she was a member of 

the Rotaract Club at LSU-Shreveport. 

Chartered on November 17, 2016 our club 
is the sponsoring Rotary Club for the group.  

The students have been very busy with ser-

vice projects and activities.  They have their 
meetings every other Thursday at 3:30 at the 

campus.  Each of us is invited to attend their meetings and participate in their activities and 

projects. 

Rotaract clubs decide how to organize and run their club, manage their own funds, and 
plan and carry out activities and service projects aligned with causes that are important to 

our community.  We are here to offer guidance and support and work with their club as a 

partner in service. 

 

You’ve seen him at meetings...quietly moving about the 
room taking pictures.   You’ll see those pictures on our 

Facebook page later.   

Who is this man behind the camera?  He’s our very own 
Rob Eppers who joined our club a year ago.  He’s the 

COO of Risk Services of Louisiana (same company as 

deceased Rotarian Joe Calloway).  Not only is he an pro-

fessional insurance expert but he has the photography 

down pat too! 

Thank you for serving the club, Rob! 

https://www.facebook.com/Rotary-Club-of-Shreveport-258142367728/
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Peyton LaBorde received his Paul Harris Fellowship 

on Tuesday.  A member for less than a year, Peyton 

quickly realized the good that Rotary does around the 

world. 

Peyton has been with Wholesale Pump & Supply 

since 1993 and is now their CFO. 

A graduate of Centenary with degrees in accounting 

and business management, he is a active volunteer in 

the community serving on the board of Southfield 

School Foundation, the Louisiana Groundwater As-

sociation as well as other organizations. 

Congratulations, Peyton!  Thank you for your support 

of The Rotary Foundation. 

 

 

 

As a PHF+1 Rotarian John Tuggle received his new pin 

from President Jeb. 

John is the executive director of our Shreve Memorial Li-

brary system.  Although John was born in San Bernardino, 

CA his family moved to Hot Coffee, Mississippi where he 

grew up.  Now, don’t you just love the name of that town? 

With master degrees from the University of Southern Mis-

sissippi, John had 20 years library leadership experience 

when he relocated to Shreveport in 2015.  Rotary has been 

an important part of his life for some time as John was a 

member of the Rotary Club of Savannah East, served as 

club president and club’s Rotary Foundation chair.  Con-

tinuing his Rotary experience was a consideration in his 

relocation. 

John is involved in several committees:  raffle, sgt at arms 

and chaplaincy.  Thank you for your support of The Rotary 

Foundation, John, and thank you for making Rotary a prior-

ity! 

Peyton LaBorde with President Jeb. 

John Tuggle with President Jeb 
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Your Recognition Points—Good For Only One Thing!   

 

Lawrence Calhoun had so much fun surprising his wife Connie with a new Paul Harris Fellowship that he wanted 

to do it again….this time to his “ski buddy”. 

On Tuesday, Lawrence called fellow Rotarian and long time friend Kandi Moore to the podium to recognize her as 

a Paul Harris Fellow.  Kandi’s husband Rusty was in on the surprise as well and attended the meeting to see her 

honored. 

Kandi was quite taken with the surprise honor and while she was choking back tears she said that she was “over the 

moon” excited to be a part of our Rotary club. 

Kandi is the CEO of Specialists Hospital and was sponsored by Lawrence as a new member less than a year ago. 

Lawrence Calhoun talks about his long friendship with Kandi Moore. President Jeb and Kandi Moore. 

Only 4 spots left 

 

Club will pay all of member’s 

registration and 1/2 of 

spouse/guest up to 10 spots. 

 



Judy Bellew 

Executive Director 

P.O. Box 380 

Shreveport, LA 71162 

Phone: 318-221-3053 

Fax: 318-868-6703 

shreveportrotary@gmail.com 

www.rotaryclubofshreveport.org 
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Follow us on Facebook  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Program on February 28, 2017 

 

SOX 

Shreveport Opera Express 

 

Shreveport Convention Center 

 

 Raffle Winners Last Week 

 

TRF Raffle—Sarah Collier 

Andy Shehee’s hen eggs—Margaret Wallace 

“Miracle Morning” book—Robert Touchstone 

 

 

Call Judy Bellew if you have any  

questions about the club. 

Hot News! 

Bill Gates is coming to Atlanta! 

http://www.rotaryclubofshreveport.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Shreveport/258142367728#!/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Shreveport/258142367728?closeTheater=1

